
How to develop  
a hearing  

conservation 
program

Wednesday, Dec. 1, 2021
11:45 a.m.-1 p.m.
Columbus Community Hospital, 4600 38th St., Columbus
Platte/Prairie rooms

The Occupational Safety and Health Administration requires companies to 
implement a hearing conservation program when noise exposure is at or above  
85 decibels, averaged over eight working hours.

Not sure if that applies to your facility? Join Doug Fletcher and Dr. Nora Fuchs  
to learn more about how to develop a hearing conservation program, and how to 
manage employees who experience hearing loss in the workplace.

OHS LUNCH AND LEARN SERIES PRESENTS:

Doug Fletcher
Fletcher Safety Consulting 

Complimentary lunch: 11:45 a.m.-noon
Presentation:  Noon-1 p.m.

Pre-registration is requested by Monday, Nov. 29. Contact Ileana Jarecki at  
402-562-4490 or email imjarecki@columbushosp.org.

Dr. Nora Fuchs, 
Au.D., CCC-A
Audiologist 

PRESENTERS:


